
 

 

As of October 12, 2020 

 

THEATRE THE SOCIAL DISTANCING WAY! 
We have missed you! And while we are all eager to return to the theatre, there are a few new policies in place 

that we’d like for you to keep in mind when you visit The Landers Theatre. 

 

• Audience members will not get to choose their own seats. The Box Office will assign seats prior to the 
performances and all tickets will be given out at will call when you arrive for the performances. 
Audience members with mobility restrictions should contact The Lander’s Theatre Box Office as soon 
as tickets are purchased so they can accommodate your needs. #417-869-1334 (Mon-Fri, Noon-5pm) 

• At this time, masks will be required by all audience members, staff and volunteers for this show. 
• Temperature checks will be conducted upon arrival to the theatre. 
• Due to seat and social distancing rules, group ticket pricing will be limited to a max of 10 tickets. 
• Concessions will not be available during this time. 
• Hand sanitizer will be placed around the theatre for use. Thorough cleaning before, during and after 

the performances will be done by theatre staff and volunteers. 
• To limit congestion in the lobby following performances, audience members will be dismissed by rows.  
• The lobby will be closed for gatherings following all performances. 

 

We want to ensure that all of our audience members have a safe return to the theatre so please, if you are 
experiencing any COVID-like symptoms, or feeling ill in any way, please stay home and we’ll see you another 
time! 

 


